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HB 2007 is a catastrophe waiting to happen. It holds absolutely zero reason even on 

face value. This bill gives a unreasonable amount of power to an establishment to not 

only control the actual building itself but adjacent areas, businesses etc. There is so 

much grey area with this its ridiculous to even think about.  

 

It means that a courthouse that is already a gun free zone to then classify a an area 

around it as a gun free zone so a legal CHL holder wouldn't be able to drop someone 

off at the courthouse,  shop in businesses around the courthouse, or in some cases 

even drive through town!!  

 

The legislative body that is remotely thinking about this is completely out of line and 

are targeting the individuals in our that are classified as the most safe via passing a 

stringent background check and qualifying with firearms.  

 

It honestly amazes me that the Oregon legislators are so tyrannical that they feel the 

need to constantly go after law abiding citizens and un this case the most law abiding 

population I'm the state!  

 

This kind of action falls outside the legal ability that our legislators have and goes 

against the US Constitution and Oregon's Constitution. Multiple state rulings, federal 

rulings and the Supreme Court  rulings.  

 

Remove this bill from the books.  Kill it now before our state starts throwing funding at 

lawsuits that will immediately go against the state and the state is guaranteed to lose 

because there is no relevant history or president that can remotely back up the state 

on this!! 


